Major T. O'Farrell OAM                                                                 9/4/03

Acting C.O. 

S.A.S. Regiment

Campbell Barracks

Swanbourne.

                                                                       Anzac Day

Dear Sir

It has been an honour for our Association to be present at your Dawn service on Anzac Day for many years now.

We will be represented again this year by Mr John Burridge and Mr Robert Smyth who will lay a wreath in memory of the fallen of the Regiment.

We are holding our traditional get-together after the service on the Esplanade at The Good Earth Hotel, Adelaide Terrace commencing at 12 noon. A cordial invitation is extended to you, your 2 IC and the RSM to come along and have a few drinks with us. Our chaps look forward to meeting up with the men of such a fine regiment.

Yours sincerely

J. W. Carey

Hon. Secretary/

9332.7050

